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Holiday Winning Raffle Numbers 
Congratulations! 
Grand Prize : # 889135 
1st Place: # 889247 
2nd Place:  # 889317 
 3rd Place:  # 889201 
4th Place:  # 889226 
 
 
Holiday winning numbers were drawn on November 
25th, by a long standing member of the club.   If you 
have any of the winning raffle numbers, please bring 
your voucher to the clubhouse to collect your Holiday 
Gift. All gifts are pro shop certificates this year.    
 
Congratulations to the Ladies Club Champion 
Special Congratulations to Sandy Kenyon, Ladies 
Club Champion!  
 
Hole in One 
Congratulations to Steve Regeimbal, November 5, 
2016 on Hole #5 
 
Clubhouse Decorations 
The staff and management invite you to stop by the 
clubhouse and see the beautiful and festive holiday 
decorations.  
 
Gift Baskets and Gift Certificates 
Gift baskets are on sale in the pro shop.  Gift 
Certificates can be in any amount and ready in a few 
minutes.  Great last minute gift ideas.   
 
Member Christmas Tree ! 
A few years ago  Lee’s Hill Golf Club started a 
Member Christmas Tree in the grill.  If we already 
have your photo, Thank You.  For our new members 
and those we may have missed, please provide photos 
by submitting to Jamie jloughan@leeshillgc.com or 
Cindi csankey@leeshillgc.com or stop by the 
clubhouse and we can take one for you.  
 
.   
 
Holiday Gratuity 
Thank you to all the members of Lee’s Hill Golf 
Club for their overwhelming participation in the 

 
Marine Corps Reserve “Toys for Tots” 

For the Fourth year we are proud to 
be a part of the “Toys for Tots” 

Marine Corp program!  The box for 
Toys for Tots will be located in the 

Foyer. 
 
 
 

 
Animal Shelters 

Let’s not forget our furry little friends this 
holiday season.  One can at a time.  

Could you just imagine if each person 
brought in one can of cat or dog food 

how much that would help the shelters.  
The bin to drop off your items is located 

in the grill. 
 

Titelist Golf Ball Personalization 
Personalize your Presents this year.  Titleist Free 

Personalization with every Titleist golf ball dozen.  
October 1st – December 31st.  Orders need to be placed 

by December 10th to insure delivery by December 
24th.  One dozen minimum. Call John or Chuck in the 

pro shop to place your orders. 
 

 
Note about Auto Billing 
The club has an automatic billing service.  Many 
Members are already on this service.  Here is how it 
works.  The first week of the month you receive your 
statement.  On the 20th of that month we pull your 
statement balance and use the card we have on file to 
pay that bill.   
 
You can change your card number at any time .  
Should you get a new card you would just call Cindi 
or Jamie to update your card on file.  Any member 
that is not already on auto bill can call Jamie or Cindi 
and get on it.  

 
 

 
2017  Player’s Pass or Range Plan for Christmas? 

The 2017 Player’s Pass & Range Plan are here and 
available for sale. Great holiday gift idea for friends 
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Holiday Gratuity for the employees of Lee’s Hill Golf 
Club.  Remember, if any members elected not to 
participate and did not notify the club this will cause 
your statements to be incorrect.  Please notify Cindi or 
Jamie immediately to make the correction. 
 

 
 
Turkey Scramble, November 20, 
2016 
 
1st Gross: -  Mike Carriger, Joe 
Sumler, Ronnie Quayle & Steve 

Corbin  59 
 
2nd Gross: – Mike Leming, Ray Hiatt, Jim Kreger 
& Chris Steven  61 
 
1st Net: – Todd Pickering, Rick Self, Dave Walczak 
& Paul Cseko Sr.  52 
 
2nd Net: – Gary Stefaniga, Jeff Wholey, Jack 
McGrady & Matt King  55 
 
CTP #5 – Ray Hiatt  4’6” 
 
CTP #14 – Gary Stefaniga  10’8” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

and family. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Two Player Scramble Held  November 5, 2016 
 
A Flight:   
1st Todd Pickering & Dave Walczak  63 
2nd Gary Stefaniga & Jeff Wholey  64 
3rd Paul Cseko & Rick Self  64 
4th Brent Azzarelli & Matt King  64 
 
Winter Rates In Effect 

Winter rates for Public and Players pass 
holders are now in effect.   
 

 
 

 
 
Membership Holiday & Winter Special 
Now until December 31, 2016.  Only! Single 
membership Initiation fee is only $500 and Family is 
only $750.  All the details are at www.leeshillgc.com.  
Under the Great Gift Ideas 
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